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Dear Oregon State Senate Committee On Environment and Natural Resources,

I do not think that we need any mega-dairies in Oregon, especially after the failure of Lost Valley. Why not
enourage the expansion of our present small family dairies with tax breaks, grants, etc. Or maybe encourage the
younger generation who wants to work the land instead of joining the corporate world. They are out there, one just
needs to help them by finding ways to allow them to start a small dairy. There are plenty of these in Tillamook
County. Can they be more??

Thank you!

Sincerely,
Craig Mackie
36300 Pacific Palisades Pl  Nehalem, OR 97131-9665


